
 

 

THE PANTHERS’ PRIDE 
 

We are smart.  We do our part. We take pride in Sacred Heart! 
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FAITH CORNER   

  

We would like to congratulate the following 

students who received certificates for 

consistently demonstrating the virtue of WISDOM 

during the month of November:  Grace(JK), 

Katelin (JK/K), Oscar (K), Larissa (1), Connor (2), 

Danika (2), Zachary M. (3), Cody (3/4), Ava (4), 

Jaden (5), Caleb (5/6), and Sarah (6).  

As part of our relationship with Sacred Heart 

Church, we have been asked to help out with 

the Sacred Heart Church Christmas Basket 

campaign.  We will begin to ask students to bring 

in any non-perishable food items to donate 

towards this very worthy cause.  Since we will be 

celebrating and learning about the virtue of 

charity during the month of December, we feel 

this Christmas basket campaign will help show 

our students that this is one way to help those in 

need.  Any donations are fully appreciated. 

Thank you for your support. 

 
OUR CHRISTMAS CONCERT! 
As you may be aware, our students are in the 

midst of practising for our Christmas Concert, a 

little musical called AHow the Grinch Stole  

Christmas!@ Please know that all students 

participate in the play, either with their class 

singing or through an acting role. We will be 

providing two opportunities for parents to be 

able to see the performance which will be held 

in the O====Gorman High School theatre on 

Tuesday, December 20th.  We will be having one 

performance in the afternoon at 1:15 p.m.  and 

one in the evening at 6:30 p.m. All students are 

asked to attend both performances.  For the 

evening performance, please drop your child off 

in the cafeteria to your classroom teacher.  

Could we please ask that if you are able to 

attend the afternoon performance, that you 

please do so.   There is limited space in the 

theatre and we would like to make sure that 

every parent has the opportunity to see their 

child=s performance.  The price for admission will 

be a canned food item to go towards the 

Sacred Heart Christmas baskets.  

 
FREE SKATING PARTY!!! 
We would like to invite all members of your family 

to a free Christmas skating party at the McIyntre 

arena on December 11th from 1-2 p.m.  This is a 

great opportunity to gather as a school family 

before Christmas to have some fun.  So grab 

your skates and come on out!!!   

 

KNITWIT CHARACTER HAT SALE 
Don’t forget that our Knitwit character hat sale 

ends this week.  Please make sure you have your 

order form and payment in by the end of this 

week.  We feel this is a great opportunity to get a 

jump start on your Christmas shopping (or 

complete your shopping for all of you organized 

shoppers out there).  Money raised through fund-

raising will go towards developing outdoor 

activities for our students.   

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to 

wish you all a very Merry Christmas.  May 

God bless all members 

of your family during this 

blessed season.   



 

 

 

 

 

 


